
There is no better way to find out about our school than to look 

around and see for yourself.   

Please find below the dates and times of the visits for parents of 

children due to start school in September 2024.   If you would like 

to attend one of these visits please contact the school office on 

01527 872938.  We do limit the number of people attending on 

each visit, so please book as soon as possible.    

Friday 6th October – 9.30am  

Wednesday 11th October – 9.20am 

Wednesday 18th October  - 1.30pm 

Thursday 26th October – 9.20am 

Tuesday 7th November – 1.30pm 

Monday 13th November – 1.30pm 

Monday 20th November – 9.30am 

Thursday 30th November – 1.30pm  

Tuesday 5th December - 9.20am 

Wednesday 10th January – 9.20am 


